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  iF yearbook product 2009 iF International Forum
Design GmbH,2009-03-06 Das Jahrbuch würdigt die
Gewinner des iF product design award 2009, einem
der international bedeutendsten Designpreise. Es
stellt alle ausgezeichneten Produkte der
Kategorien Audio/Video, Telekommunikation,
Computer, Licht, Möbel/ Heimtextilien, Haushalt,
Freizeit/Lifestyle, Industrie/Gebäude u.v.m. vor.
  Mobile Design and Development Brian
Fling,2009-08-14 Mobile devices outnumber desktop
and laptop computers three to one worldwide, yet
little information is available for designing and
developing mobile applications. Mobile Design and
Development fills that void with practical
guidelines, standards, techniques, and best
practices for building mobile products from start
to finish. With this book, you'll learn basic
design and development principles for all mobile
devices and platforms. You'll also explore the
more advanced capabilities of the mobile web,
including markup, advanced styling techniques, and
mobile Ajax. If you're a web designer, web
developer, information architect, product manager,
usability professional, content publisher, or an
entrepreneur new to the mobile web, Mobile Design
and Development provides you with the knowledge
you need to work with this rapidly developing
technology. Mobile Design and Development will
help you: Understand how the mobile ecosystem
works, how it differs from other mediums, and how
to design products for the mobile context Learn
the pros and cons of building native applications
sold through operators or app stores versus mobile
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websites or web apps Work with flows, prototypes,
usability practices, and screen-size-independent
visual designs Use and test cross-platform mobile
web standards for older devices, as well as
devices that may be available in the future Learn
how to justify a mobile product by building it on
a budget
  Deploying Chromebooks in the Classroom Guy Hart-
Davis,2018-08-29 Learn how to deploy Chromebook
computers in a classroom or lab situation and how
to navigate the hardware and software choices you
face. This book equips you with the skills and
knowledge to plan and execute a deployment of
Chromebook computers in the classroom. Teachers
and IT administrators at schools will see how to
set up the hardware and software swiftly on your
own or with the help of your students. Step-by-
step instructions and practical examples walk you
through assessing the practicability of deploying
Chromebooks in your school, planning the
deployment, and executing it. You'll become an
expert in using a Chromebook, developing plans to
train your colleagues and students to use
Chromebooks, and learn how to run lessons with
Google Classroom. You'll learn to manage the
computers and the network and troubleshoot any
problems that arise. Make Deploying Chromebooks in
the Classroom a part of your instructional library
today. What You'll Learn Put an easily-manageable
computer on each desk for students to learn
Internet use and essential office software skills
Image, configure, and plan a classroom deployment
of Chromebook computers Manage your classroom
Chromebook computers and keeping them up and
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running smoothly and efficiently Who This Book Is
For Primary audience would be teachers and IT
administrators at schools or colleges. It will
also appeal to administrators at social clubs or
organizations that provide less formal tuition or
simply provide Internet access.
  Translating Expertise Marisa L. Conte,2016-08-29
Translating Expertise: The Librarian’s Role in
Translational Research provides background and
context on the CTSA program. Case studies detail
routes to librarian involvement in translational
research, including collection development,
relationships with researchers and administrators,
instruction and training, data management, and
team science.
  Mobile Unleashed Don Dingee,2015-12-08 This is
the origin story of technology super heroes: the
creators and founders of ARM, the company that is
responsible for the processors found inside 95% of
the world's mobile devices today. This is also the
evolution story of how three companies - Apple,
Samsung, and Qualcomm - put ARM technology in the
hands of billions of people through smartphones,
tablets, music players, and more. It was anything
but a straight line from idea to success for ARM.
The story starts with the triumph of BBC Micro
engineers Steve Furber and Sophie Wilson, who make
the audacious decision to design their own
microprocessor - and it works the first time. The
question becomes, how to sell it? Part I follows
ARM as its founders launch their own company,
select a new leader, a new strategy, and find
themselves partnered with Apple, TI, Nokia, and
other companies just as digital technology starts
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to unleash mobile devices. ARM grows rapidly, even
as other semiconductor firms struggle in the dot
com meltdown, and establishes itself as a standard
for embedded RISC processors. Apple aficionados
will find the opening of Part II of interest the
moment Steve Jobs returns and changes the
direction toward fulfilling consumer dreams.
Samsung devotees will see how that firm evolved
from its earliest days in consumer electronics and
semiconductors through a philosophical shift to
innovation. Qualcomm followers will learn much of
their history as it plays out from satellite
communications to development of a mobile phone
standard and emergence as a leading fabless
semiconductor company. If ARM could be summarized
in one word, it would be collaboration. Throughout
this story, from Foreword to Epilogue, efforts to
develop an ecosystem are highlighted. Familiar
names such as Google, Intel, Mediatek, Microsoft,
Motorola, TSMC, and others are interwoven
throughout. The evolution of ARM's first 25 years
as a company wraps up with a shift to its next
strategy: the Internet of Things, the ultimate
connector for people and devices. Research for
this story is extensive, simplifying a complex
mobile industry timeline and uncovering critical
points where ARM and other companies made fateful
and sometimes surprising decisions. Rare photos,
summary diagrams and tables, and unique
perspectives from insiders add insight to this
important telling of technology history.
  Courtesy Counts Jack W. Hayhow,Marsh Media,Bill
Pryor,Bob Walkenhorst,MarshMedia (Firm),Marsh Film
Enterprises,Opus Communications (Shawnee Mission,
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Kansas),1999-01 Curtis the Courteous Raccoon shows
young children how goodmanners at school can mean
more friends and more fun for everyone. Curtis has
tips in these areas: using polite words,
respecting differences, and being a good listener.
  Practical Antenna Design for Wireless Products
Henry Lau,2019-07-31 This comprehensive resource
covers both antenna fundamentals and practical
implementation strategies, presenting antenna
design with optimum performance in actual products
and systems. The book helps readers bridge the gap
between electromagnetic theory and its application
in the design of practical antennas in real
products. Practical implementation strategies in
products and systems will be addressed in order to
design antennas in the context of actual product
environments, including PCB layout, component
placement and casing design. Practical design
examples on wearable electronic products are
presented with a systematic approach to designing
antennas for actual products. The book introduces
antenna fundamentals to provide the basic concepts
and necessary mathematics on electromagnetic
analysis, followed by advanced antenna elements.
The concept of electromagnetic simulation is
presented. The advantages and disadvantages of
different numerical methods in antenna modeling
are also discussed. Several commercial antenna
design and simulation tools are introduced,
allowing hands-on practice of antenna modeling and
simulation.
  Sound Reproduction Floyd E. Toole,2017-07-28
Sound Reproduction: The Acoustics and
Psychoacoustics of Loudspeakers and Rooms, Third
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Edition explains the physical and perceptual
processes that are involved in sound reproduction
and demonstrates how to use the processes to
create high-quality listening experiences in
stereo and multichannel formats. Understanding the
principles of sound production is necessary to
achieve the goals of sound reproduction in spaces
ranging from recording control rooms and home
listening rooms to large cinemas. This revision
brings new science-based perspectives on the
performance of loudspeakers, room acoustics,
measurements and equalization, all of which need
to be appropriately used to ensure the accurate
delivery of music and movie sound tracks from
creators to listeners. The robust website
(www.routledge.com/cw/toole) is the perfect
companion to this necessary resource.
  Mobile Phones and Tablets Repairs Chukky
Oparandu,2016-05-09 Mobile Phones and Tablets
Repairs is a 364 page complete manual that answers
all the basic and professional level questions for
entrants into mobile computing devices technical
support segment. The book takes the reader one
step at a time, combining a strong theoretical
knowledge base about mobile devices - how they
function, description of their internal
components, their internal electronics with
tutorial on basic foundation electronics for
repairs and merged it with descriptive easily
practicable tutorials on both hardware and
software related repair procedures for mobile
phones and tablets. Information about cell phone
hardware and software repair tools is covered with
product listings and guides for success. If there
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is any complete guide-book on computer repairs
ever known, then this book is the complete guide-
book for mobile phones and tablets repairs! If you
are seeking for a way by which you could exchange
personal services for money, then this book is for
you. It is a complete Do-It-Yourself Guide book.
In book stores all over the world, there are
hardly complete repair guides for mobile
telephones and tablets repairs although you may
find many for PCs. This book is for the young
people, students, or anyone seeking for a good
resource for practical learning towards self
reliance. In this century, the age of mobile
communication and computing, it is one of the
hottest tech repair service segment. Through the
pages of this book, a reader would train to become
a great mobile phone technician with a brighter
and faster earning potential than most PC
technicians. What this book teaches is practicable
towards becoming also, a good PC technician. The
tutorials cover Microelectronic device dis-
assembly and re-assembly, troubleshooting, BGA
soldering, detailed electronics fundamentals,
flash programming and many more. The book ends
with a chapter of information on how to set up
shop and efficiently manage a mobile repair
services support center. Discover the secrets of
mobile phone repair with this book!
  Photography with Tilt and Shift Lenses Keith
Cooper,2020-11-23 Tilt and shift lenses offer
tremendous creative possibilities for users of
digital SLR and mirrorless cameras. This practical
book explains the techniques that will help you
take better photos - photos that don't distort or



9

lose focus. Assessing the benefits and pitfalls of
a range of lenses, adapters, software and editing
techniques, it guides you through the
practicalities of working with these lenses and
gives you the skills to use them to best effect.
With stunning examples throughout, this book gives
an overview of the different lenses available, and
tips on how adapters can give tilt/shift options
when using old medium-format lenses. It gives
advice on how simple lens shift can change the
entire look of your photos, and techniques for
using lens tilt for focus control and close-up
working. Stunning examples show the use of tilt
and shift lenses across a range of available focal
lengths, both tripod-mounted and handheld.
  Multimedia Tay Vaughan,1996 Thoroughly updated
for newnbsp;breakthroughs in multimedia nbsp; The
internationally bestselling Multimedia: Making it
Work has been fully revised and expanded to cover
the latest technological advances in multimedia.
You will learn to plan and manage multimedia
projects, from dynamic CD-ROMs and DVDs to
professional websites. Each chapter includes step-
by-step instructions, full-color illustrations and
screenshots, self-quizzes, and hands-on projects.
nbsp;
  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04
Filmatized in 2013 and the official recipient of
three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's
life as he is sold into slavery after having spent
32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup
goes to Washington D.C, where he is kidnapped,
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sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to
suffer the relentless and brutal life of a slave.
After a dozen years, Northup escapes to return to
his family and pulls no punches, as he describes
his fate and that of so many other black people at
the time. It is a harrowing but vitally important
book, even today. For further reading on this
subject, try 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by Harriet
Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was
an American abolitionist and writer, best
remembered for his powerful race memoir 'Twelve
Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a
married farmer, father-of-three, violinist and
free-born man, he was kidnapped in Washington D.C
and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and
enslaved for a dozen years. When he gained his
freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and spent some
years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the
abolitionist movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was
published a year after 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by
Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-
slavery momentum it had developed. Northup's final
years are something of a mystery, though it is
thought that he struggled to cope with family life
after being freed.
  The Complete A+ Guide to PC Repair Cheryl A.
Schmidt,2011-03-03 Cheryl Schmidt's The Complete
A+ Guide to PC Repair, Fifth Edition Update
presents the fundamentals of computer desktop and
laptop installation, configuration, maintenance,
and networking through simple, step-by-step
instruction based on CompTIA A+® 2011 Edition
objectives. With a focused emphasis on security
and customer service skills, this comprehensive
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book on computer repair introduces the most
important tools students need to become
professional, customer-friendly technicians using
today's technology. The A+ Certification Exam
criteria are being updated, effective January
2011, to include Windows 7. The Fifth Edition
Update now includes Windows 7 material.
  Startup Jerry Kaplan,2014-07-08 The classic
account of the early days of tech, named one of
the 10 best business books of the year by Business
Week: “Riveting, wry, and often wise.”—The
Washington Post Jerry Kaplan had a dream: he would
redefine the known universe (and get very rich) by
creating a new kind of computer. All he needed was
sixty million dollars, a few hundred employees,
and a maniacal belief in his ability to win the
Silicon Valley startup game. Kaplan, a well-known
figure in the computer industry, founded GO
Corporation in 1987, and for several years it was
one of the hottest new ventures in the Valley.
Startup tells the story of Kaplan's wild ride: how
he assembled a brilliant but fractious team of
engineers, software designers, and investors;
pioneered the emerging market for hand-held
computers operated with a pen instead of a
keyboard; and careened from crisis to crisis
without ever losing his passion for his
revolutionary idea. Along the way, Kaplan vividly
recreates his encounters with eccentric employees,
risk-addicted venture capitalists, and industry
giants such as Bill Gates and John Sculley. And no
one—including Kaplan himself—is spared his sharp
wit. “What separates Kaplan’s tale from other
start-up stories is the insight he provides about
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dealing with two of America's largest computer
companies—IBM and Microsoft…Readers interested in
entrepreneurial adventurism will find Kaplan’s
tale entertaining.”—Publishers Weekly “Kaplan
tells it with novelistic style replete with races
against the clock and sharp character sketches…An
insider's well-written story of the death of a new
machine.”—Kirkus Reviews “A winner.”—Wired
  Earth Day Melissa Ferguson,2021 Earth Day
celebrates our beautiful planet and calls us to
act on its behalf. Some people spend the day
planting flowers or trees. Others organize
neighborhood clean-ups, go on nature walks, or
make recycled crafts. Readers will discover how a
shared holiday can have multiple traditions and be
celebrated in all sorts of ways.
  Well Played Meredith Sinclair,2016-06-07 From
Today Show contributor, Meredith Sinclair, comes
this ultimate resource for awakening your playful
spirit, jumpstarting your relationships, and
upping your happiness quotient. In our age of
digital addiction, many of us have lost our
ability to be spontaneous. More parents are
complaining that they no longer even remember how
to play…with their children, their spouse, and
even with their own friends. Don’t fret! In Well
Played, expert Meredith Sinclair helps families
relearn what used to come naturally and shows how
to find happiness through play. For children,
playing comes naturally…or at least it used to.
But today that kind of easy-going fun is harder to
come by, for both kids and their parents. With
hectic lifestyles and constant technology
overload, families have simply forgotten how to
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play. The solution? Relearn how to integrate fun
and creative play into our day-to-day lives. Well
Played will show you how to simplify your
overscheduled lives with plenty of original and
entertaining ideas, including: Why a disco ball is
an essential kitchen appliance Lip Sync Battle,
family edition Parent-child slumber parties…don’t
forget the popcorn! Party like it’s 1949 with old-
school table games 12 dates that are way better
than dinner and a movie Stop helicopter parenting
yourself—find things that thrill and slightly
alarm you all at the same time! Grown-up field
trips to slap on your schedule Packed with fun and
engaging line drawings, entertaining DIY projects,
and hundreds of lists and tips on capturing the
game-changing joy of goofing off, Well Played is
an indispensable guide for families to incorporate
quality fun and playtime into our daily lives.
  POEMS & SONGS Charles Gray,2016-08-28 This work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains
as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction of a
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historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks,
etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the
public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
  Video in the 21st Century Scott Janus,2002
Exploring the key technologies in the video field,
this engineering reference is filled with hard-to-
find video information for hardware and software
designers including DVD, DDTV, MPEG-2, and flat
panel displays.
  RV Owner's Handbook Gary Bunzer,2009-01-13
Within the realm of recreation vehicles, there are
two types of maintenance: preventive and crisis.
It is the goal of the Woodall's RV Owner's
Handbook to help you accomplish preventive
maintenance in order to avoid needing crisis
maintenance on the road. The RV Owner's Handbook
covers all the bases: Easy to understand
explanations of preventive maintenance tasks;
troubleshooting and repair steps regarding all the
major systems found on your RV, from plumbing to
electrical, from appliances to seasonal
maintenance; detailed instructions for working on
any brand or type of RV; hundreds of photos and
detailed illustrations to make your job simple --
and much more!
  Pirates of Pensacola Keith Thomson,2005-04 The
Cooke and Hood families have been at each other's
throats since the Spanish Main days. The latest



15

chapter in their piratic rivalry takes place in
2004, when an old treasure map turns up. None of
this seems to matter to Morgan Cooke, a cowardly,
landlubbing accountant entirely ignorant of his
heritage until his estranged father, Isaac, in
need of crewmen, kidnaps him and thrusts him into
the fray. When Morgan wakes up on a boat in the
middle of the Caribbean, he learns that piracy
still flourishes, albeit with far more discretion
than in the old days--pirates disguise their fast
boats as shrimpers or tugs--but with no less
bloodshed. Judging even a shot at riches vastly
preferable to a return to his lonely, fluorescent-
lit work station existence, Morgan pierces his
ear, dons the eye patch and peg leg, and set sail
for glorious adventure.
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digital eye
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